
 

5055 North Point Pkwy 
02 Floor 
Alpharetta, GA 30022 

karl.tucker@verizon.com 

O 908.758.0808 
F 678.259.1325 

Karl Tucker 
Director 
State Government Relations 

 
 
November 2, 2017 
 
 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director/Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W. 
P.O Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 

Re:  Docket No. UT-170892 - TTI National, Inc. Cancellation of Registration Form 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
TTI National, Inc. (“TTI”) submits for filing the enclosed Request for Cancellation of Registration 
Form.   
 
By letter dated August 11, 2017, the Commission was notified of the pending transfer of customers 
of TTI National, Inc. (“TTI”) to MCI Communications Services, Inc. d/b/a Verizon Business 
Services.  The notice also stated that following the transfer, TTI would no longer operate and 
would seek cancellation of its registration. 
 
The customer transfer was completed on November 1, 2017.  Therefore, TTI requests cancellation 
of its registration of authority no later than December 1, 2017.  
 
If you have any questions about this matter please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Karl Tucker 
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